
Elementary Schools Virtual Tutoring 

for Beginner English Learners 

 

The English for Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL) is providing free virtual 

tutoring sessions tailored specifically for students who are just beginning to learn 

English. Students will practice listening, speaking, reading, and writing skills with a 

Pinellas County Schools instructor. Below, you'll find information about the 

schedule for these tutoring sessions and instructions on how to access them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to join: Virtual English Language Tutoring Session 

Or scan the QR Code. 

 

 

 

When: September 18, 2024 – May 22, 2025 
 

KG – 2nd Grade: Wednesdays from 4:00pm – 5:00pm 

 

3rd – 5th Grade: Thursdays from 4:00pm – 5:00pm 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDRlNTgxNmEtNmQ2Yi00MDk5LTk0N2YtMGU3NTRiMTU4YzQ1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22733c9305-39d7-461a-866f-fdf27bf3c7ff%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ddb311bb-1db3-4df9-bbf8-681bd7ada6d7%22%7d

